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Top DEP Clips 
 
WICU-TV: State to Fund Clean Energy Projects in Erie County 
https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/43884002/state-to-fund-clean-energy-projects-in-erie-county 
 
Lower Bucks Times: New garbage trucks coming to Bucks 
https://lowerbuckstimes.com/2021/05/13/new-garbage-trucks-coming-to-bucks/ 
 
Indiana Gazette: Tri-County Transportation among recipients of DEP grants 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/tri-county-transportation-among-recipients-of-dep-
grants/article 7732d978-4a9d-5c35-90c7-f0047e8bf3de.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster County waste authority gets $240,000 state grant to make its fleet 
greener 
https://lancasteronline.com/business/local business/lancaster-county-waste-authority-gets-240-000-
state-grant-to-make-its-fleet-greener/article 76223a10-b4c1-11eb-b300-a79c2cd439d7.html 
 
Mentions 
 
Erie Times: It’s time for Pa. to shift focus to clean energy (A-11) 
https://erietimes-
pa.newsmemory.com/?token=758b44560953e81380ad4d5c1d19be30&cnum=9999953886939&fod=11
11111STD-0&selDate=20210514&licenseType=temporary fallback& 
 
Erie Times: With RGGI, Pennsylvania can do right by laid -off fossil fuel workers (A-11) 
https://www.goerie.com/story/opinion/2021/05/14/guest-opinion-pa-can-do-right-laid-off-fossil-fuel-
workers/5053014001/ 
 
Erie Times: Climate forecast ups the ante, time for Pennsylvania to shift to clean energy 
https://www.goerie.com/story/opinion/editorials/2021/05/14/climate-forecast-ups-ante-time-
pennsylvania-shift-clean-energy/5061234001/ 
 
Bradford Era: Potter Co. landowners asked to take survey 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/potter-co-landowners-asked-to-take-survey/article 61893727-
c54f-59b2-b4da-93fb614f702d.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Low maintenance lawn alternatives to planting grass 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/low-maintenance-lawn-alternatives-to-planting-grass/  
 
Times Observer: ANF using fire as forest management tool 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/05/anf-using-fire-as-forest-management-tool/ 
 
Times Observer: FAW trail work set for this weekend 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2021/05/faw-trail-work-set-for-this-weekend/ 



 
Pennlive: ‘Endangered’ butterflies reintroduced at secret sites in Pennsylvania 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2021/05/endangered-butterflies-reintroduced-at-secret-sites-in-
pennsylvania.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Municipalities looking for park rentals to return 'to normal' 
https://triblive.com/local/fox-chapel/local-municipalities-looking-for-park-rentals-to-return-to-normal/ 
 
KDKA: Black Bear Spotted Roaming Forward Township Neighborhood 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2021/05/14/forward-twp-bear-sighting/ 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Rewarding year anticipated for area heritage sites 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/rewarding-year-anticipated-for-area-heritage-
sites/article 5a2ec925-d54e-5431-af97-d4346d3eb9c2.html 
 
Energy 
 
Renovo Record: Pennsylvania lawmakers consider preempting local utility ordinances 
https://therecord-online.com/site/archives/69402  
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: An ‘energy choice’ bill has some lawmakers worried local government could 
lose power 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/government-politics/an-energy-choice-bill-has-some-lawmakers-
worried-local-government-could-lose-power/ 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 
 
Chestnut Hill Local: Development plans next to Pleasant Playground hinge on pollution at the site 
https://www.chestnuthilllocal.com/stories/development-plans-next-to-pleasant-playground-hinge-on-
pollution-at-the-site,17452 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: New Fortress committed to Wyalusing LNG project 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/new-fortress-committed-to-wyalusing-lng-project/  
 
Meadville Tribune: Panel ponders how to get rid of gas tax 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/panel-ponders-how-to-get-rid-of-gas-tax/article 0815fd76-
4728-51b4-b9fc-18d8ba5d8fee.html 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: How many violations will be enough for Gov. Wolf to pull the plug on Mariner 
East? | Editorial 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/editorials/mariner-east-ii-pipeline-sunoco-dep-permit-tom-wolf-lng-
20210513.html 
 
Beaver County Times: Pain at the pump in PA: Gas prices — already up — could 'explode' for Memorial 
Day weekend 



https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/state/2021/05/14/pennsylvania-gas-prices-already-up-could-
explode-memorial-day/5069059001/ 
 
Vector Management 
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Tick awareness program offered by area libraries 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/tick-awareness-program-offered-by-area-libraries/  
 
Wyalusing Rocket-Courier: Extension educators explain spotted lanternfly life cycle 
https://www.rocket-courier.com/articles/extension-educators-explain-spotted-lanternfly-life-cycle/  
 
FOX43: Spotted lanternfly nymphs are emerging; here's what you can do before they become a bigger 
problem 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/watch-out-spotted-lanternflies-are-back/521-95b58ee4-
5a78-463f-a480-a263c6d7ced0 
 
Waste 
 
Gant News: Clearfield Borough Council discusses garbage problem along river bank, in parks 
https://gantnews.com/2021/05/14/clearfield-borough-council-discusses-garbage-problem-along-river-
bank-in-parks/  
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Volunteers pick up trash 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/rewarding-year-anticipated-for-area-heritage-
sites/article 5a2ec925-d54e-5431-af97-d4346d3eb9c2.html 
 
Water 
 
Bradford Era: Potter County awarded $1 million for Galeton water/sewer project 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/potter-county-awarded-1-million-for-galeton-water-sewer-
project/article c5cefcca-a1f4-508e-a0f3-bd47ef0eb989.html 
 
Indiana Gazette: Indiana County gets $230,000 for Metz Road water service in White Township 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/indiana-county-gets-230-000-for-metz-road-water-service-in-
white-township/article c634d610-6f30-53c8-b032-5e1b2a3e9dfc.html 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Pa.’s Wolf, Chesapeake Bay guvs propose ‘Billion for the Bay’ federal funding 
initiative 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/pa-s-wolf-chesapeake-bay-guvs-propose-
billion-for-the-bay-federal-funding-initiative/ 
 
Bay Journal: Governors say a ‘Billion for the Bay’ will help clean up the Chesapeake 
https://www.bayjournal.com/news/policy/governors-say-a-billion-for-the-bay-will-help-clean-up-the-
chesapeake/article c4077196-b426-11eb-81ec-db217aa4dd1a.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: Water system ugrade to begin in McDonald area next week 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/water-system-ugrade-to-begin-in-mcdonald-area-next-
week/article eacd1be8-b357-11eb-b076-638e719d203d.html 



 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster city urges limited water use Friday night as crews repair leak in East 
Hempfield Township 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-city-urges-limited-water-use-friday-night-as-crews-
repair-leak-in-east-hempfield/article 170375ce-b41e-11eb-aae5-8f0c60b67f28.html 
 
CBS21: Lancaster City asks residents to limit water usage 
https://local21news.com/news/local/lancaster-city-asks-residents-to-limit-water-usage 
 
FOX43: City of Lancaster asks water customers to limit water usage during overnight repair work 
scheduled for Friday 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/lancaster-county/lancaster-county-east-hempfield-water-
repair-scheduled/521-aec15ff7-7480-46b4-9923-c6a3821c2722 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: Ned Smith Center to celebrate Pa.’s Environmental Rights Amendment with exhibit, open 
house 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2021/05/ned-smith-center-to-celebrate-pas-environmental-rights-
amendment-with-exhibit-open-house.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Where's the buzz? Pittsburgh region will miss out on Brood X cicadas 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2021/05/13/cicada-brood-x-periodical-pennsylvania-
lifecycle-predation/stories/202105120040 


